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              Wednesday 18th January 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Event: One-hour VIRTUAL Parental Workshop about Online Safety. 

Date: Thursday 2nd February 2023 

Times: 7:00pm-8:00pm 

Cost: Free 

As part of our continued work on keeping children safe on the Internet, we would like to invite all parents 

and carers to a free online safety workshop, which will be delivered online through Zoom. 

The hour-long workshop will be delivered by Nick Speller, a CEOP Ambassador and 360 Safe Assessor. 

The session will be packed with information, helping you to understand your child’s online world, build 

confidence to have those important conversations that can help keep your children safe online and provide 

you with additional advice and support if things go wrong. 

The session covers: 

• The risks of using the internet - online friends, chat, social media, gaming, bullying, etc 

• Tips and suggestions on how to reduce these risks to keep your children safe online 

• Signposting to further resources and information 

• Advice on how to get help if things go wrong 

• The chance to ask questions 
 
As there are only a limited number of spaces, we ask that you book through the following link 
https://parents-booking.co.uk/login.jsp, to ensure your space is reserved.  
 
A link to the virtual workshop will then be shared with you nearer the time.  

If you require any further information or clarification, then please don’t hesitate to contact us. Thank you for 
your continued support and co-operation.  

Best wishes  

Miss Hoffman  
Computing Leader  
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